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Embryology Unit
Mrs. Wells from the Merrick County Extension Office, will be 

bringing eggs & incubators the last week of March. The students will 
learn about the development of chicks through this unit. Students 
will have the opportunity to candle eggs, learn the parts of an egg, 
and much more! We will send out adoption papers near the end of 

our unit for any families that would like to adopt chicks. 
Thank you to Mrs. Wells 

Reminders

March 29 
No School - Spring Break

-----------------------------

April 1  
No School - Spring Break

April 12 
1:15 dismissal  

------------------------------

May 13
Field Day

Watch for more details.
Reading - We have started reading Fairy Tales and are continuing to work on 
comprehension skills, such as summarizing, character perspectives, and finding 
themes in the stories we read. Thank you for making sure your child continues to 
develop a habit of reading nightly, despite many activities going on.
Language Arts -We are working with homographs, base words, affixes, and 
continue to sharpen our writing skills.
Math - We will proceed working with division by using properties and strategies to 
multiply and divide. We are also working on finding perimeter. Thank you for 
continuing to work with your children on their multiplication and division facts. As 
we near our state testing, fluency with their facts makes testing a better 
experience. 
Science/Social Studies - In Social Studies, we will continue to learn about 
resources in our community and how our communities have changed over time.  In 
Science, we will begin our next unit on how living things surviving in different 
environments.
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